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Lee, Chris

From: Joyce Tomkowiak <jtomkowiak@wi.rr.com>
Sent: Monday, January 9, 2023 2:11 PM
To: Lee, Chris
Subject: Wisconsin DOC Juvenile Correctional Facility - 7930 W. Clinton, Milwaukee

I wish to express my opposition to the juvenile facility planned for Northwest Milwaukee.   
 
We have enough problems in the proposed area without giving a reason for family, friends and like-minded individuals of 
detained juveniles to visit, hang out or move into northwest Milwaukee. I agree that the southeast area of Wisconsin is the most 
likely place to build a new facility, but why not in Brookfield, Franklin, New Berlin, etc. Like one lady stated, build the facility 
in the governor’s backyard and see how he likes it. 
 
Who are we kidding? The plan is in place and it is going to happen. We have issues in this area of Milwaukee and they are 
going to get worse after the facility is in operation. 
 
Still Opposed Taxpayer 
Joyce Tomkowiak 
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